
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK  
OPEN PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
On October 10, 2005, at 7:30 p.m., Castle Rock City Council will hold a Public Hearing. 
in the council chambers located in the Senior Center, 141 ‘A’ Street SW, Castle Rock, 
WA.  
 
Purpose of the hearing:  To discuss the estimated Ad Valorem taxes to be assessed for the 
fiscal year ending December 31, 2006.  Discussion will include alternative assessment 
impacts relating to the proposed annexation.   
 
Persons wishing to speak on this issue may do so at the public hearing.  Any testimony 
will be taken into consideration when the City Council discusses the issue during regular 
session.   
 
For more information, please contact either Clerk-Treasurer Ryana Covington at City 
Hall, 360/274-8181 or e-mail rcovington@ci.castle-rock.wa.us  
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